
I : 8 CommonuAh Edison 
One First Na';7JlrP1aza, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to : Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

Mr. Dennis L. Ziemann, Chief 
Operating Reactors - Branch 2 
Division of Operating Reactors 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

September 

Subject: Mark I Containment Long Term Program 
Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 and Quad Cities 
Station Units 1 and 2; Docket Nos. 50-237 , 
50-249, 50-254, 50-265 

Dear Mr. Ziemann: 

In response to your letter of August 13, 1976 to 
Mr. R.L. Bolger regarding the Mark I Containment Long Term 
Program, we reguest that the materials transmitted to 
Mr . V. Stello (NRC) by the letter of August 25, 1976 from 
Mr. L.J. Sobon of General Electric, be placed on the 
Dresden Uniis 2 and 3, and Quad Cities Uniisl and 2 dockets. 
The materials transmitted to Mr. Stello are the view graphs 
used at the Mark I Owners Group meeting with Mr. J. Guibert 
and other members of the NRC Staff held on August 18, 1976. 

These view graphs respond to the twelve (12) items 
raised in your letter of August 13, 1976, as well as, the 
activities in the Long Term Program which address these items, 
and the method or technique which will be used in each of 
these tasks to obtain the information identified. 

It is our belief that the information presented at 
the meeting of August 18, 1976, as documented by the view 
graphs transmitted to Mr. Stello by letter of August 25, 
1976 fully responds to the questions presented in your letter 
of August 13, 1976. One (1) signed original and 39 copies of 
this letter are being forwarded for your use. 

LOD/sag 

Very truly yours, 

G.A. Abrell 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 
Boiling Water Reactors 
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